Albion Street
an Francisco CA 924110

May 21, 1987

Judy Van Maasdam

Gender Dysphoria Program, Inc.
900 Welch Road, Suite 402
Palo Alto CA 94304

Dear Judy:
I'm writing to let you know what's happening with me:

Have finally completed my genitoplasty via Michael Brownstein.
It was a long haul, as I had trouble keeping the left testicular
implant, and it had to be reinserted two additional times before

it "took." But I'm all there now.

Don't know if you've heard it from Paul Walker, but this past

New Year's Eve I was diagnosed with pneumocystis pneumonia AIDS.
Brownstein was good enough to finish my surgery despite the risk.

So, Judy, even though your Program did not believe I could live
B85 & gay man, it looks like I'm going teo die like one.

Yours in liberation,

Louis . Sulliven



